

GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA

Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2B

March 24, 2011

Chairman Charles Brodsky
Alcoholic Beverage Control Board
1250 U Street NW
Washington, DC 20009
martha.jenkins@dc.gov
cynthia.simms@dc.gov

Re: Application of Mighty Pint (License # ABRA-084184) for substantial change to extend hours of operation.

Dear Chairman Brodsky:

In our timely letter to you dated March 9, 2011, we shared ANC 2B's resolution on the application of Mighty Pint for additional hours. I noted in that letter that I am serving as a representative on this matter.

Please be aware that there are two other representatives of the Commission on this matter: Kevin O'Connor (kevin.oconnor@dupontcircleanc.net) and Mike Feldstein (mike.feldstein@dupontcircleanc.net). Each of us may speak for the Commission before the Board on this matter, either individually or in combination.

As you know, ANC Commissioners are volunteers, so we frequently designate multiple representatives in order to ensure that we have at least one person to cover any given hearing.

ON BEHALF OF THE COMMISSION

Sincerely,

Will Stephens, Chairman